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October 3, 2022 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 An employee/contractor last in the Roszkowski Courthouse on September 30, 2022, has 
since tested positive for COVID-19.  The individual was the 2nd, 5th, and 6th floors.  GSA has 
scheduled cleaning of the affected areas.   
 
 

As COVID-19 restrictions have eased up, I am hoping that the need for and frequency of 
these letters will ease up as well.  Best of health to all of you!   
 
   
 
      Yours truly, 

 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
        
 


